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First ITV meeting at Scotland County R-1 High School.  
Clark, Knox, and Schuyler viewing via ITV. 

 



First ITV meeting explained to students what MED CLUB was all 
about as well as the various activities they would participate in 

for the remaining school year. 
 





Schuyler County students arriving at Scotland County R-1 for the first 
 Healthcare Career Fair. 

 





Knox County arriving to the Healthcare Career Fair at Scotland County High School. 
 



Clark County’s T-Shirt with the MED CLUB Logo Design.  Students were able to enter into a Logo 
Contest Design competition if they chose to.  The winner was selected by the MED CLUB Team. 



Scotland County students entering the 
Healthcare Career Fair. 



Speaker round up. 
 



Speakers from SCH 



Dr. Quenneville visiting Culver-Stockton College 



North Central Missouri College from Trenton, MO. 



A.T. Still University from Kirksville, MO. 



Dr. Thomae talking with students regarding becoming a surgeon. 



Dr. Quenneville and his wife, Lois Quenneville, presenting life as an ER 
Physician and Physician Assistant. 



Angela Hawes from Radiology speaking to the students. 



Carrie Hamner from Physical Therapy 



Jessica Sevier speaking on becoming 
an EMT/Paramedic. 



Dr. Tobler talking to students about becoming an 
OBGYN. 



Knox County students talking with Southeastern 
Community College, Keokuk, IA. 



Schuyler County students visiting Linn State Technical College. 



NEMO Area Health Education Center educating Knox County Students. 



Scotland County R-1 visiting Blessing-Reiman College 
from Quincy, IL. 



The Healthcare Career Fair’s final presentation was Maura Browning from 
MHA presenting healthcare careers. 



Upcoming Field Trip  

• Scotland County, Knox County, Schuyler 
County, and Clark County will be traveling to 
Kirksville, MO. to visit A.T. Still University.  
Students will tour the museum, cadaver lab 
and campus on May 7th, 2012. 

• Med Club currently has an enrollment of 230 
students.  Students will re-enroll in MED CLUB 
in the fall with bigger and better things to 
come!  Including their own website. 


